

February 21, 2018

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Ward Beyermann, Chair, Executive Committee College of Natural and Agricultural Science

Re: Campus Review: Proposed Changes to Committee on Courses General Rules &

Policies Governing Courses of Instruction

The CNAS Executive Committee discussed the proposed changes to the Committee on Courses General Rules & Polices Governing Courses of Instruction at its February 20, 2018 meeting. The committee supports the policy as written with one possible correction. We suggest dropping the phase "or is repeatable" in the sentence following "6 Grading and Repeatability:" since course repeatability is now discussed in the next section.

Yours sincerely,

Ward Beyermann, Chair

CNAS Executive Committee

Ward Beyerm